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EVENTS on the HORIZON

Ta’an Kwich’in Council
117 Industrial Road,
Whitehorse, YT YIA 2TS8

National Day of Truth and Reconciliation - September 30, 2024

TKC Citizens, don’t miss out on our special draw set for Friday September 27,2024, at 12pm for
a chance to win a special Every Child Matters hoodie to commemorate National Day for Truth
and Reconciliation. The hoodie is a special design by Yukon artist Justien Senoa, who is a First
Nation Citizen of Nacho Nyak Dun. Also, stop by after Wednesday September 25% to pick up a
free T-Shirt! Each year, September 30 marks the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. The
day honours the children who never returned home and Survivors of residential schools, as
well as their families and communities. Recognized as a statutory holiday in Yukon, TKC will be
closed on September 30. Citizens should stay tuned to TKC’s Facebook page and website for
details of events to be held throughout the community.
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New Master Plan for C-9B Introduced at Community Meeting - October 2, 2024
TKC Citizens are invited to a special Community Meeting on October 2 to review and offer input
into the TKC Master Plan for C-9B in Whistle Bend. The meeting will be held at the Quality Inn
(2288 2" Avenue) starting with dinner at 5pm. Citizens unable to attend in person can attend
virtually. Honoraria will be provided. For more information on the Master Plan, contact Natalie
Leclerc, Supervisor, Lands & Resources at (867) 668-3613 ext. 604 or email
landsandresources@taan.ca.
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Special Members’ Meeting - Mundessa Development Corporation

October 3, 2024 - TKC Office - 9042 Quartz Road (Griffith’s Building)
TKC Citizens are invited to a Special Members’ Meeting for the Mundessa Development
Corporation, set for Thursday October 3, at 6:30pm, at the TKC Quartz Road (Griffiths Building)
location. A special meeting must be held to elect up to (5) Directors, (1) one from each
traditional family. To facilitate and support the election process, if you are interested in being
nominated by your Traditional Family for a Director position contact Coralee Johns at (867)
689-4536. You are encouraged to put your name in by October 1,2024, though nominations will
be accepted at the meeting.
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Fall Events for Youth - October 5" - November 16"
TKC’s Development Department has two fun and educational events coming up this Fall. On
Saturday October 5, 2024, come take a break from the back-to-school blues with an
afternoon of bowling at the Northern Lights Bowling Alley. Held from 2-4pm there will be pizza
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and lots of fun. On the afternoon of Saturday November 16 (time to be determined), we will
be offering a special opportunity for youth interested in cooking to boost their culinary skills!
Aspecial youth-only cooking experience is being organized to take place at Well Bread Cooking
School. It’s located at 6209 6™ Avenue. Open to youth 10 years and older, those interested
should register now, as there is limited capacity. Youth are also encouraged to let us know what
you would like to learn to cook! To register contact Tania Pope, TKC’s Youth Outreach Support
Worker at (867) 668-3613 ext. 403 or email youthsupport@taan.ca.
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Our Children, Our Future - Your Chance to Help Build a New School System

TKC Citizens, check out the seats available on the School Councils and Committees within our
community! Immediate seats are available at these schools: Takhini Elementary and Grey
Mountain Primary (Yukon First Nation School Board); Elijah Smith Elementary, Whitehorse
Elementary, Porter Creek Secondary and FH Collins Secondary. Honoraria is provided. Don’t
miss out on your chance to add your voice to the new school system being created! For more
information about this exciting opportunity, contact Development Manager, Charles Pugh at
(867) 668-3613 ext. 408 or email: developmentmanager@taan.ca.
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TKC Election for Chief and Deputy Chief — October 21, 2024
There will be an election for Chief and Deputy Chief on Monday October 21, 2024. Candidates
for Chief are Kevin Adamson, Ruth Massie and Christina Peters. Candidates for Deputy Chief are
Michelle Telep and Kristina Kane. Full details are available in the Notice of Election & Candidates
posted to TKC’s website at www.taan.ca. Voters lists have been posted at the TKC Elections Office
located at Suite 106 -Normandy Living, 468 Range Rd. All inquiries for the election are to go to
Chief Returning Officer, Colleen Craft at (867) 689-1071 or email tkcelection.cro@gmail.com.
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CYFN Looking for Wellness Workers for new Centre - Ongoing
CYFN Family Preservation Wellness Centre is now accepting resumes! We are seeking dedicated
individuals to join our team and make an impact. Full-time, part-time and on-call positions are
open with a variety of shifts—days, evenings, nights, and weekends. We are also offering a paid
training opportunity that can lead to future employment. Contact CYFN HR
(human.resources@cyfn.net) for more information or to express interest in participating.

Expressions of interest will be accepted until September 30th, 2024.
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Air Purifier Systems Available — First Come First Serve
TKC Citizens interested in free air purification systems can pick one up, first come-first served,
at the TKC Main Administration Building. These are leftover systems given away to Elders
during the summer and consist of a large fan with a special filter that will help improve air
quality and offset forest fire smoke. TKC’s Housing Department can assist Citizens who need
help configuring the units. For more information contact Aashna Jhunjhunwala at (867) 668-
3613 ext. 203 or officemanager@taan.ca.
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